Director Report

George and I met with Rocky Wang in person and Maria Mahalia skyped in.  Rocky is the SFU Tennis Club President and Maria is the SFU Tennis Team Captain.  We met to discuss the SFU Tennis Team needs, with respect to training time and dates, within the BTC facility.  We were able to explain our situation with the number of members and that prime time within the bubble is very difficult to provide.  We talked about building a relationship and we discussed the possible future of the club in terms of expansion of available facilities.  The tennis team is looking for a coach and we discussed the possibility of being able to help them in regards to that.

All in all it was a productive conversation and very enjoyable to meet with such enthusiastic, young tennis players.  They are certainly the future of tennis in British Columbia.

Currently we are organizing to meet Sue Griffin, former Executive Director of Tennis Canada and currently employed by SFU as Director of Advancement in Athletics.  George and I will be meeting with her on the 14th over coffee and will discuss what a relationship with SFU would look like.

Dave Pel

